### **Mission Stars**

### Congratulations to our award winners!

Nursery	Tigers	Leopards	Dolphins
	Roman	Louie	Skyla
	Sharks	Caterpillars	Butterflies
	Finnix	Leanna	Rory
Year 1	1RB	1WT	1LM
	Ava-Rae	Amaljith	Osasere
Year 2	2AH	2VH	2SB
	Damon	Louise	Casey
Year 3	3AL	3PS	3TL
	Krys	Lockie	Alfie
Year 4	4MS	4EO	4AD
	Carlos	Bella	Shay
Year 5	5HC	5TL	5DB
	Joseph	Camilla	Lena
Year 6	6TW	6FC	6MF
	Emily	Chigozie	Ahana



# Attendance and Punctuality W.E. 15<sup>th</sup> September 2023

Overall	95%	
Attendance		
Best in KS1	RJG	
Best in KS2	6FC	
<b>Best Punctuality</b>	1LM & 5HC	



## St Anthony's Bulletin

"Let your words teach and your actions speak."

Date: 15<sup>th</sup> September 2023

#### School website

www.stanthonysrcprimaryschool.co.uk

### Parish website

https://www.wythenshawecatholic.com/

### Phone number

0161 437 3029

#### **Email**

admin@st-anthonys.manchester.sch.uk

Check out our



@stanthonysm22

### Dates for your diary

**20**<sup>th</sup> **September** – Mass for KS2 pupils at St Anthony's Church – 9.30am

**20**<sup>th</sup> **September** - Cross Country @ Wythenshawe Park for KS2 pupils – 3.45pm

22<sup>nd</sup> September – 5HC class assembly @ 2.15pm

26th September – Lunch around the World

**28**<sup>th</sup> **September** – Head Boy and Head Girl Elections

29th September – 2SB class assembly @ 9.00am

**29**<sup>th</sup> **September** – Macmillan Coffee Afternoon @ 2.00pm

12th October - Parent's Evening - Virtual

### Pope Francis says:



"Let us pray together in the face of many challenges and difficulties of our age. We should not remain idle spectators. Rather, may we actively engage for a more just and peaceful world."

### Message from Mr Johnson

This week we have been particularly proud of our Year 6 pupils as they have settled back into school well and impressed us with their perseverance during the challenging walk through Styal Woods as part of their retreat. They have begun the year with a positive attitude towards learning and are developing their independence daily. We are very much looking forward to Election Week for Head Boy and Head Girl the week beginning 25<sup>th</sup> September.

Mrs Matloob and the EYFS team have also been very impressed with our new Nursery and Reception pupils as starting a new school can be daunting but they have settled well and have impressed the staff with their curiosity and love for learning.

#### Take 10 to Read

At the start of a new school year, we remind the children of the importance of reading as often as possible. At St Anthony's we want to encourage lifelong readers as we know children who grow up surrounded by books are more likely to become successful members of the community and achieve their goals later in life. We ask that all of our children take 10 minutes out of their day to read at home to foster a love of reading and to develop their reading skills.

#### **Cross Country**

Well done to all of our pupils who ran in the Cross Country competition at Wythenshawe Park this week. We were extremely impressed with the turnout and the pupils' determination. The second leg of the competition takes place on Wednesday 20<sup>th</sup> September, 3.45pm – 4.45pm. Mrs Lindsey and Mr Stevens will once again be there to welcome pupils and cheer them on.

#### **Lunch Around the World**

On Tuesday 26<sup>th</sup> September the school kitchen is putting on a very special menu, showcasing different food from around the world: Hot Dogs from Germany, French Fries from you guessed it – France, and Pasta from Italy. This will be available to all children. Keep an eye out for further information on **ParentApps**.

Dirige Sancte Antoni. Guide us St Anthony.



# Macmillan Coffee Afternoon & The Great St Anthony's Bake-off

On Friday 29th September we will be hosting our annual Macmillan Coffee Afternoon at 2.00pm with the help of our dedicated group of Mini Vinnies. We are encouraging all budding, young bakers to enter The Great St Anthony's Bake-off which will be judged by a special VIP panel. All entries will then be sold in order to raise money for Macmillan. Keep an eye out for more information coming soon.



#### **Trips and Visits**

This year we have lots of exciting trips and visits planned for our pupils. You can see details of these at the bottom of the year group curriculum overviews on the school website. Please ensure the school office have your most up-to-date contact information and you have access to **ParentApp** as information about trips and visits will be shared via these platforms.



https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-word/self-giving?pid=MTA101634&v=21.2

Please use the above link to access this week's page.